
 
Greetings from the East, 

I hope this month’s Communication finds you well and if you are like me, anxious for warm 
weather.  Our second meeting for March had to be cancelled due to the recent snowstorm but Spring is 
surely just around the corner. 

 
We Retrieved the Travelling Gavel 
After an absence of several years the members of 

Stephenson Lodge made a trip to Union Lodge in Elkton 
on March 21st to re-claim the Travelling Gavel.  Thirteen 
Brothers turned out for a great evening that included 
fellowship, dinner and a chance to visit a Lodge in nearby 
Cecil County.  This is a great way to meet other Masons 
and I really appreciate all of the Brothers who were able to 
join us.  

 
Spring Dinner 
On Wednesday, April 19, Stephenson Lodge will be 

holding a special Spring covered-dish dinner before our 
regular meeting on that night.  Please mark your calendar 
to attend as there will be several surprises that evening 
along with some special guest appearances. You won't 

want to miss the great fun, food and fellowship along with a chance to rub elbows with Brother's from other 
Lodges. 
 

MASONIC BIRTHDAYS 
 

• Gene Burchette, PM 4/19/1989  
• Ray Sparks, 4/15/1992 

 

• Charles Ray Powell, 4/17/1985 
• Joe Wilkowski, 4/7/2010 

Congratulations and Happy Masonic Birthday.  Please join us at our first Communication on April, 5th so 
we can honor you in person. 
 
Sincerely, 
Carl Lee, Worshipful Master, 2017 

 


